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ORDER GRANTING EXTENSION OF 
50/50 HYBRID PILOT  

 
BY THE COMMISSION: By letter dated October 20, 2017, NC GreenPower 

(NCGP) requests that the Commission grant an additional extension of its approved 50/50 
Hybrid Pilot. In support of its request, NCGP states that at the July 13, 2017 Board of 
Directors meeting, staff recommended and the Board approved extending the program to 
collect more data due to potential external market changes. NCGP asserts that the 
recommended 4th year would conclude at the end of 2018 and a final summary report 
would be provided to the North Carolina Utilities Commission (NCUC) by December 31, 
2018. NCGP acknowledges that a summary report on Pilot Year 3 of the 50/50 Hybrid 
Program is expected to be submitted by the end of December 2017.  
 

In a letter filed in this docket, dated October 23, 2017, the Public Staff indicates 
that it has no objection and recommends that the Commission extend the term of the 
50/50 Hybrid Pilot to December 31, 2018, and require submission of a summary report 
by the end of year three and of a final summary report within 30 days of the end of the 
pilot.  

 
The Commission finds good cause to grant the extension of the 50/50 Hybrid Pilot 

as it will benefit NCGP and the Commission in assessment of the effectiveness of the 
pilot.  
 

IT IS, THEREFORE, ORDERED, as follows:  
 

1.  That the NCGP 50/50 Hybrid Pilot is extended from December 31, 2017, to 
December 31, 2018; and  
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2.  That NCGP shall submit a summary report by the end of year three and a final 
summary report to the Commission within 30 days of the end of year four of the pilot.  
 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 19th day of December, 2017. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

       
Linnetta Threatt, Deputy Clerk 


